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The Education Department is pleased to announce a new shuttle van for 
educational purposes. 
 
Wheels to College 
On April 1, 2016, Chief and Council unveiled the Wheels to College shuttle 
project with the Visions of Harmony Committee. Students residing at 
Aamjiwnaang are eligible to access daily transportation to and from Lambton 
College.  
 
Educational Programs 
The shuttle will also be used for transporting students registered with the Adult 
Learning Program, public (summer) school program, and other community 
programs at the discretion of the Education Coordinator.  
 
Guidelines 
Students must be registered with the Education Department to utilize the 
transportation services. A daily schedule has been set to ensure timely arrival 
and departure from programs. If you did not attend a program/class during the 
day, you are not permitted to access transportation at the end of the day without 
approval. The shuttle is not approved for personal errands, medical 
appointments, or other requests outside of the daily schedule. All passengers are 
required to abide by the Aamjiwnaang First Nation Transportation Policy. 
Improper conduct may result in the withdrawal of transportation privileges.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Vicki Ware, Education Coordinator at 
519-336-8410 or vware@aamjiwnaang.ca 
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